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Dear Mayor Allen: 

DEPARTMENT OF 
SANITARY ENGINEERING 

Atlanta , Georgia 30303 

March 24, 1967 

As i t would be almost impossibl e to l ocate t he of fenders who 
are creating a health hazard in the vacant l ot across the 
street from the Shelt ering Arrr~ Day Nursery at 214 Baker 
Street , N. w., we are, today, ~ending our orm crews on to 
this lot and cleaning it up along with the sidewalk area 
that runs the enti re length of the block. 

The District Inspector will then trace down the owners of 
this property and advise them that it will be their 
responsibili ty from now on to keep this vacant lot in 
sanitary condition. 

Very truly yours, 

s.~ 
Sanitary Engineer 

&JG:hld 

ATLA N T A Tl-I E DO G WO O D C I T Y 




